EVERGREEN REGIONAL WASTE

MANAGEMENT SERVICES COMMISSION
5015 — 49 Avenue St Paul, Alberta TOA 3A4
Phone (780) 645-3301 Fax (780) 645-3104

July 14, 2011

Mr. Steve Upham, Reeve
County of St. Paul No. 19
5015 — 49 Avenue

St. Paul, AB

TOA 3A4

Dear Mr. Upham:

Re: Agreement for Administrative Services

Further to your letter of July 12, 2011, the Evergreen Regional Waste Management Services Commission
has granted your request to terminate the Agreement for Administrative Services as of December 31,
2011.

A motion was also carried to enter into a Payroll Services Contract with the County of St. Paul as
presented, effective January 1, 2012. A copy of the signed contract has been forwarded for your

Council’'s approval.

The administrative support received from the County of St. Paul has been greatly appreciated, and the
Commission looks forward to further assistance in making the transition a smooth one.

Sincerely,

Glen Ockerman
Chairman
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